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Marina Advisory Committee,

Here’s wishing all of you and your families a very Merry Christmas season! 

It has been my pleasure working with the committee this past year. It is hard to believe I have been the Marina Manager for a year. I am looking forward to moving ahead with projects we have on the table, such as, drafting a policy for eliminating overboard discharges within the marina; promoting a green marina; and acquiring a 10-year dredge permit, just to name a few.

The marina could and should be a jewel for the City of Vallejo. You, as a group of volunteers, should be very proud of the time and effort you put in trying to make that jewel shine.

Again, thank you and have a very Merry Christmas.

Cordially,




Marty Silveira
Marina Manager




